
 

Public Information Notice 
May 11, 2021 

ENG21-50 Bridge/Culvert Replacements  
Beatty Street #2519 and Dufferin Street #2016 
Culverts 
The City of Greater Sudbury will be  
replacing old culverts over Nolin Creek at 
Beatty Street, just north of McNeill Blvd, 
and Dufferin Street. 

 

 
Construction Details: 

• Replacing existing culverts at Beatty 
Street and Dufferin Street with open-
footing precast concrete culverts. 

• One traffic lane will be maintained 
open during construction at each 
culvert.  

• Partial watermain replacement will 
improve hydraulic performance at 
Beatty Street culvert.  

• Installing new railing systems. 
• Installing new drainage system for run-

offs at both culverts. 
• Repaving culvert approaches. 

 
Expected Start Date: Summer 2021 

Expected End Date: Fall 2021 

*Timeline is subject to change* 
 

On March 24, 2020, the Province of Ontario classified the construction industry as essential. 
Work on the approved 2021 capital budget is ongoing and the City is committed to the planned 
infrastructure improvements. 
Under normal circumstances, the City would hold public information sessions to explain these 
projects and their impact on communities. Instead, we are publishing information online and 
asking residents to review these documents from their homes.  
Residents can visit our website to obtain information and review the construction plans.  
www.greatersudbury.ca/2021construction 

 
Questions about upcoming construction can be directed to: 
CGS Project Manager: Contract Administrator: Field Inspector: 
Chris Cornell, P.Eng. Associated Engineering (Ont.) Ltd.                Associated Engineering (Ont.) Ltd. 
705-674-4455, extension 4239 Farzad Nikfar, P.Eng Marcus DeAgazio, P.Eng. 
chris.cornell@greatersudbury.ca 647-207-9487 647-295-4319 
 nikfarf@ae.ca deagaziom@ae.ca 
 

 

http://www.greatersudbury.ca/2021construction

